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February saw the end of Epiphany, the beginning of Lent, the reintroduction of inside worship,
and, unfortunately, the deaths of Too Many people affiliated with Trinity.

Our celebration of Ash Wednesday went well. The distribution of ashes via Ashes to Go was a
success, albeit a rather cold one. Fortunately, various gracious members dropped off donut
holes, coffee, chemical hand warmers, and at noon, hot chocolate. Next year, out door heaters
will be a requirement. The Ash Wednesday Parking Lot worship also appeared to be a hit with
members.

The Podcasts are being well received. We have had fun recording them. | think Danelle
Andrews is doing a fantastic job of making us sound good.

On the administrative front, | have gotten the Every Member Prayer list completed through the
end of May. A brief explanation: every week we pray for around twelve member households.
We list them in reverse alphabetical order. And | include every member, regardless of where
they live, the last time they contributed or communed or attended. That has not always been
the case, but when | was given this task, that is what | determined the parameters to be.

| am looking forward to our Holy Week / Easter celebrations. | think we have some good
worship planned.
God’s peace,

Pastor John Brock



